
Kenneth M. Krakaur, Vice President, Sentara Healthcare 

 

Mr. Krakaur joined Sentara in 1998 through the merger with Tidewater Health Care, Inc., where 

he served as Senior Vice President and CFO.  He served as the President of the Peninsula Region 

from 1999 through 2011.  He also led the merger activity for Potomac, Martha Jefferson, 

Rockingham Memorial, Halifax Regional Medical Center and Albemarle Health Hospitals.  He 

currently serves as the President of Sentara’s Third Core division and also has responsibility for 

risk finance.  Mr. Krakaur played an active role in the growth strategy in the Northern Virginia 

market and the integration initiative of the Blue Ridge Region.  Mr. Krakaur earned his Bachelor 

of Science in Accounting from Quinnipiac University in 1975 and held a CPA license. 

 

Ken serves on the Board of Directors of the Virginia Peninsula Foodbank, Hampton Arts 

Foundation, Patient First Corporation, Bay Primex Insurance Company, LTD, and NuScriptRX.  

He has served on the Board of Directors for Young Audiences of Virginia, Jamestown-Yorktown 

Foundation and the Virginia Peninsula Chamber of Commerce.  He is a member of Greater 

Peninsula NOW and will join the Board of Versability in 2015.  

 

Ken is an avid sailor and has authored several books.  

 
 


